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From the  Deputy Headteacher 

In the words of one child... This week has been EPIC!  

This week, Ladybirds set off on their space adventure in a home made rocket, they have 

seen many planets on their orbit of the sun and have landed back in the classroom with 
lots of interesting facts which they are keen to share.  

On Tuesday afternoon, there was a special delivery for the Ladybirds’ class, a new 
interactive panel which they are enjoying using. As you can see from the photo below, 

they have been using it to find out more about space. A massive thank you to 
Promethean for their continued support of the school!  

 

The Busy Bees received a letter from Percy the Park Keeper on Monday asking them to 
design a play area following the park inspection. They set to work very quickly and 

enjoyed planning and making some playground equipment for Percy!  

 

On Wednesday, Mrs Hargrave challenged the children with a science investigation about 

senses, I'm not sure from the feedback and photos I have seen that they particularly 
liked the taste of lemon!  

 

 

Key Dates for your Diary 
 

March  

13th  Lottie’s Pop Up 
Café 9.30-12 in the 

school hall  
15th Busy Bees Parents’

 Evening 6-8pm 

16th  Parents’ Evening both 
 classes 3.30-6pm 

18th Sports Relief 

22nd  Lunch Orders in  
23rd Easter Gardens in 

24th  Easter Assembly 9am 
 Stay and Play 

 End of Term 3.05pm 

 Easter Egg Hunt 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

In Book Bags today:  
 New lunch menu and 

order forms 
 Kites booking form  

 Easter Holiday Club 

Booking form 
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Well done to these children for 

their hard work this week 

 

 

 

 

From the  Deputy Headteacher…continued…  

During Worship this week the children have been thinking about the role of Worship Leaders and how they can develop 

this role further. They have decided that they would like to give certificates to the children they spot demonstrating our 

school values. These are now in place and hopefully we will see some being presented next week.  

As you are all aware, it is parents’ evening next week. If you need your child/ren to go into Kites during your 
appointment, please make sure you have let us know in advance so we can advise Denise of numbers.  

Sadly, we have received an email from a local resident about the way some parents are driving through the village. Please 
can I remind you all that there is a 30mph speed limit through the village.  

It is Sports Relief on Friday 18th March, all children are welcome to come to school in their favourite sports kit for a 

donation to this worthy cause.  

I hope you all have a good weekend, I can personally recommend the bacon rolls that are served at Lottie’s Pop Up Cafe, 

Sunday 13th March from 9.30 - 12.  

Louise Bristow  

 

 


